
 

 

St. Patrick/St. Clement Parish 

West Albany 

419 W Lyon Ave 

Lake City, MN 55041 

July 20 – 16th Sunda in Ordinary Time 

 
 

 

Father Thế Hoàng 
Office: (651) 345-4134 
Rectory: (651) 448-8541 
Email:  frthehoang@gmail.com 

   Deacon David Dose 
      Cell: (507) 273-1983 
 

Mass Schedule   

St. Patrick - West Albany   

 Sunday - 8:00 a.m. 
      Confessions – 7:30 a.m. 

St. Mary of the Lake - Lake City 

   Saturday - 5:00 p.m.  
   Sunday - 10:00 a.m. 

Confession available before weekday 

Masses at St Mary’s 8:20 – 8:50 am 
Website:  stpatrickswestalbany.org 

Facebook Page: stpatrickswestalbany  

MISSION STATEMENT:  To use our resources, 
wisdom, and energy to empower and encourage 
parish families and surrounding communities so 
that people see Christ in our works and 
commitment to make our parishes thrive and grow 
and to share our faith with others. 

Brianna Evers:  Director of Faith 
Formation 
   Hall/Office: (507) 753-2424 
   Cell: (507)421-5766      
 Email: briannaeversfaithformation@gmail.com   

Bulletin Items / Mass Intentions  
 Contact:  Becky Lukes  Cell: (507)990-6657 
please leave a message 
Email:  westalbanybulletin@gmail.com 
Please contact Becky to confirm mass intention 
scheduling as intentions are placed weeks and 
months in advance.  

 

QR code to St Mary / St Patrick’s webiste.  

You can visit the 
website and view the 

 calendar on  your 

smartphone by 
scanning this QR 
code with  your 

phone’s camera.        

  

Pastoral Care of the Sick 
Parishioners who are homebound and who wish to receive a pastoral  
visit should contact Father.  Persons who are seriously ill or who are anticipating 
surgery should make arrangements for the Sacrament of Anointing. 

R.C.I.A. 
Individuals who wish to learn more about the Catholic Faith are  
invited to consider our Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults program.   
You are welcome to contact Dave and Ann Marie Dose at (651) 345-2439. 

Baptism Preparation 
Parents requesting the sacrament of Baptism should call the St. Mary Parish office 
(651)345-4134 

Prayer Chain 
We are currently searching for a new Prayer Chain coordinator – please contact 
Father The or Deacon David with questions or to volunteer.  

Marriage Preparation   
Couples should contact the priest at least six months prior to the 
proposed wedding date to discuss the marriage preparation program. 

Hall Rent    
Parish members may rent St Patrick’s Community Center.  For prices and to reserve 
the hall, contact Meg Sprick at (651)345-4804. 

New Parishioner Signup 
If you are interested in becoming a member or would like more    information 
about our St Patrick's Parish Family, please see Father Hoang at church or contact 
him at (651)345-4134 or email frthehoang@gmail.com 

Sunshine Blessings 
Please contact Louann Fieck, (507)259-5824, if you know of any parish member or 
person in the community that would benefit from a get-well wish, some encouraging 
words, or even just a simple personal note from the parish.   

 

                    
St Patrick’s CCW 

 
 

It is a pleasure to announce a new CCW president, Jane Timm, 
and a new CCW vice-president, Sandy Danckwart. 
They have been so kind to volunteer for these positions. 
All women of the parish are part of CCW. 
Please join us to help with ideas and making decisions. 
It would be greatly appreciated. 
The next meeting will be October 21, 2025 
The retiring CCW president, Louann  

                                          

        Bulletin Prayer Requests 
If there is anyone you would like us to pray for and put in the 
bulletin, please call Becky Lukes at (507)990-6657 or send 
an email to westalbanybulletin@gmail.com 

• Please pray for S who is recovering from surgery and radiation. 

• Please pray for LR who is recovering from a broken hip 

• Please pray for a woman struggling with depression & addiction 

• Please pray for DS whose aggressive cancer has returned 

• Please pray for a friend who is healing after hip surgery 

• Please pray for a person who is dealing with cancer 

• Please pray for a man who is hospitalized 
 

 
 

The next Pancake Breakfast will be Sunday August 3 in the 
Church Hall.   Please make plans to attend.  
 

 

St Patrick’s is currently on the search for a new Prayer Chain coordinator 
– Please pray over this and contact Father The or Deacon David with 
questions.            Thank you for your consideration.  

 

 
Dear Heavenly Father, in times of turbulent weather, we turn to 
You for comfort and safety.  We ask for Your divine intervention to 
calm the storms around us.  Just as Jesus rebuked the winds and 
the sea, we have faith that You can bring peace to the skies. 

 

Please hold in your hands those that have lost loved ones during 
the recent weather events.   May they rest in the knowledge that 
will see their loved ones again in your Heavenly Home.       In 
Jesus name we pray.   
 
 

 

St Patrick’s is looking to add to our field of Mass servers.    The only 
requirement is completion of 2nd grade.  This is a great way to be 
involved in the entire Mass.  Please pray on this and reach out to Father 
The, Deacon David or Brianna Evers with questions or to sign up!  
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CCW Rummage Sale Donations 
Please do not bring donations until dates & times listed below: 

Monday August 11 9am – 2 pm 
Tuesday August 12 5pm – 7pm 

Wednesday August 13 9am – 2pm 
 

Or by appointment, please call Diane Holst 507-753-2665 
NO DONATIONS except during designated times! 
NO DROP-OFFS when no one is there to accept donations! 
Expectation is that you will help put your donations out.  
ABSOLUTELY NO electronics, microwaves, computers, TVs 
NO CHILD CARSEATS, STROLLERS, SWINGS.  
If furniture or large items come in, a name an phone number 
are required as you will be asked to retrieve if not sold.  
 

NO DONATIONS ACCEPTED AFTER August 16th. 
 

       ************ CCW RUMMAGE SALE DATES ************* 

August 15-16 & August 22-23 
Lunch will be available 9am – 3pm 

 

 
 

 

 

 

A Message from Father Thế 
 

Dear brothers and sisters in Christ, 
 

Thank you so much for those who have greatly helped out our parish with 
the golf outing and Totus Tuus! I want to thank you all for those who 
came out to support this great fundraiser in any way. I am grateful for 
your generosity! 
 

There is a lot going on this summer so please look at the bulletins, 
facebook page or flocknotes about any upcoming events! We are also 
thankful for our sister parish St. Pat’s in West Albany. They are 
celebrating a monumental milestone of 150 years of the Church building 
being there and how she served as a place of community, faith sharing 
and family activities. The celebration is today at St. Pat’s from 12pm to 
3pm. Please come and enjoy a great day of food and history. 
 

I will be gone next week for Camp Summit from Monday to Thursday so 
no daily Mass. Please pray for our campers during this time. 
 

Sincerely, 
Fr. The Hoang 

 

 

 

 

Now enrolling for the 2025-2026 School Year! 
St Felix Catholic School is excited to announce that  

enrollment is OPEN! 
 

 
We have openings for students: 
Age 3 (by September 1st) Preschool through 6th Grade 
 

At St Felix, we offer:  

• A faith-filled, nurturing environment 

• Strong academics rooted in Catholic values 

• Small class sizes & personalized learning 

• Enriching programs that support the whole child 
 

Come be part of a community where faith and learning grow together! 
 

Contact us today to schdule a tour or learn more:  
651-587-7467 
www.stfelixschool.org 

 

  

 
Mass Schedule: 

Sunday July 20 – 8:00 a.m. – Patrick Cox + 

Sunday July 27 – 8:00 a.m. – Gene & Sharon Krismer+  
 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION PATRIOTIC ROSARY (1st and 3rd Tuesday), CHAPLET:  Tuesday 5:00 – 6:00 p.m. at St. Patrick Church  

Ministry Schedule: 

July 20 – Greeter/Sacristan: Meg Sprick  Lector: Dawn Sexton  Eucharistic Ministers: Dianne Johnson & Bridget Siewert  
       Server: Bill Sexton  Ushers: Tom & Cooper Meyer  Gift Bearers: Genna & Tahli Meyer  
July 27 – Greeter/Sacristan: Jerry & Margie Ott  Lector: Ann Marie Dose  Eucharistic Ministers: Rosy Krier & Meg Sprick 
       Server: Cooper Meyer  Ushers: Bill & Carmen Diedrich  Gift Bearers: Brianna & Caleb Evers  
August 3 – Greeter/Sacristan: Darlene Sommerfield  Lector: Kathleen Evers  Eucharistic Ministers: Gary & Jane TImm  
       Server: Helen Sexton  Ushers: Leon Sexton & Jim Evers  Gift Bearers: Steve & Angela Carson Family  
August 10 – Greeter/Sacristan: Bill & Carmen Diedrich  Lector: Louann Fieck  Eucharistic Ministers: Lisa Carlson & Jasmine Sexton 
       Server: Millie Dohrn  Ushers: Judy & Paul Kottschade  Gift Bearers: Leonard & Helen VanHouten 
August 15 The Assumption – Greeter/Sacristan: Ken & Vicky Moyer Lector: Dwaine Sexton Server: Henry Sexton  Eucharistic 
Ministers: Brianna Evers & Louann Fieck  Ushers: Don Sexton & Gary Timm  Gift Bearers: Patrick & Bridget Siewert Family  
August 17 – Greeter/Sacristan: Meg Sprick  Lector: Christy Shones  Eucharistic Ministers: Jim Evers & Judy Kottschade 
       Server: Bill Sexton  Ushers: Lenoard VanHouten & Tom Meyer  Gift Bearers: Matt & Emily Dohrn Family   

 
 
 
 

 

 


